
 

18 September 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Nursery Weekly Information – w/b 18.9.23 

 
 

Things to bring in: 

 

• Book Bag - brought 

home every day 

• Change of clothes - 

to be kept in school. 

• Wellies - to be kept in 

school. 

• A water bottle with a 

sports cap - brought 

home every day. 

Please make sure every item 

is clearly named! 

 

 Learning Journals 

 

Please look out for a sticker in 

your child’s Learning Journal, 

which will tell you in which 

room the children have as 

their ‘home’ base and who 

their Key Worker is. Children 

have free access to all spaces 

during exploration time and 

can move between rooms 

freely. 

 Family photo 

 

Thank you for all the photos 

sent in so far. Please can any 

remaining photos be emailed 

to parents@stamford-

green.surrey.sch.uk  by 20.9.23. 

We are displaying the photos in 

the rooms to help the children 

settle and to talk about our 

families. 

 

 

 

This week we are: 

• Continuing to settle in to our new rooms, meeting our new Key Workers. 

• Getting to know each other and making friends. 

• Coming to the carpet for songs, games and stories. 

• Learning our class rules and helping with class routines e.g. tidy up time.  

• Having lunch at school for the first time! 

• Staying for a longer day. 

 

Our skill of the week 

This week we are helping the children know where our belongings are at nursery and looking after 

our things independently. We are teaching the children to put their coat on their peg, to put their 

Book Bag in the correct box and to know where their lunch bags and water bottles go. There is a lot 

to learn! You can help at home by getting them to put their Book Bags and belongings away, and 

then getting them to get themselves ready for nursery.  

 

Events coming up. 

 

Tuesday 26 September at 2.10pm 

YN Parent/Carer play session and catch up/meet with your child’s Keyworker for children who are full 

time or attend Monday – Wednesday. 

 

Thursday 28 September at 2.10 pm 

YN Parent/Carer play session and catch up/meet with your child’s Keyworker for children who are full 

time or attend Wednesday - Friday. 

 

This is a lovely opportunity to come and meet your child’s key worker and for the children to play 

whilst you do so. 

 

Stamford Green 
Primary School and Nursery 
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Nursery breakfast – 8.40am – 9.40am 

We are holding a family breakfast on Wednesday 1 November and Friday 3 November. 

You are invited to come in with your child and bring what you may have for breakfast. It is a nice 

opportunity to get to know other families and their children. Please be reassured if you cannot make 

the session the nursery staff will be enjoying breakfast with your children. If your child is full time please 

attend one of the two sessions. Part time children can attend the session they are normally in school 

for. 

 

Have a great week! 

 

Mrs Frost and Mrs Hughes 

 

 

 
 

 

For your calendar: 
 

PTA Meeting 

Tuesday 19.9.23 

 

We will be holding our first PTA Meeting of the 

new school year next Tuesday at 8.00pm at 

The Blenheim. 

 

Everyone is welcome. 

 YN Parent/Carer Play Session 

 

Option 1: Tuesday 26.9.23. at 2.10pm 

 

 Or 

 

Option 2: Thursday 28.9.23 2.10pm 

 

 

Coming up soon: 

 

 
September   
w/b Monday 

18.9.23 

8.35am All YN children attending their normal sessions 

Monday 18.9.23 pm 5B Swimming at The Rainbow Centre 

Tuesday 19.9.23 8.35am YR attending school for the whole day from now on 

Tuesday 19.9.23 – 

Friday 29.9.23 

 5O Swimming at The Rainbow Centre 

Tuesday 19.9.23 8.00pm PTA Meeting at The Blenheim 

w/b Monday 

25.9.23 

- Internal clubs start 

w/b Monday 

25.9.23 

- Celebrating Stamford Green turning 50! 

More information to follow 

Monday 25.9.23 am Y6 House Captain speeches for the children in Y3 – Y5 

Tuesday 26.9.23 8.35am – 9.00am YR – Y6 Class Open Time – 50th Birthday Special – 

Option 1  

Tuesday 26.9.23 9.00am – 10.00am  Positive Parenting workshop, based on the Parenting 

Puzzle programme with Lesley Lane (Homestart 

Epsom) for Parents/Carers 

Tuesday 26.9.23 2.10pm  YN Parent/Carer play session and catch up with your 

child’s Keyworker 

Thursday 28.9.23 8.35am – 9.00am YR – Y6 Class Open Time – 50th Birthday Special – 

Option 2 

Thursday 28.9.23 2.10pm  YN Parent/Carer play session and catch up with your 

child’s Keyworker 

Friday 29.9.23 All day Y1 Fairy Tale Dress Up Day 

Friday 29.9.23 9.15am – 10.15am Prospective families Open Morning – School and 

Nursery - please book via our website. 



Friday 29.9.23 Drop in anytime from 

3.15pm – 5.30pm 

Cream tea thank you for volunteers and a game of 

rounders for your child – Invitations and more details 

to follow 

 
Did you offer help to the school last year? Perhaps you came on a trip or offered to help children 

with their reading as a Reading Hero? Hopefully, you have already received an invite to our Cream 

Tea thankyou which will be taking place on 29 September from 3.30pm - 5.30pm. If you are planning 

on coming, please could you RSVP via parents@stamford-green.surrey.sch.uk so we can cater 

accordingly.   

Remember, you are free to bring children who will be invited to play a game of rounders with Mr 

Armstrong - whilst you enjoy some tea, scones and a chat. Look forward to seeing you there!  

 

Reminders for you: 
 

Sickness 

 

It can be tricky deciding 

whether or not to keep 

your child off school or 

nursery when they’re 

unwell. 

 

This link helps you decide. 

 

e.g. children with 

diarrhoea or vomiting 

should stay away from 

school until they have not 

been sick or had 

diarrhoea for at least 2 

days (48 hours). 

If you do keep your child 

at home, you must report 

the absence using the link 

on our Website by 8.00am 

on the day of absence. 

 

 Calpol 

 

If your child needs Calpol 

during the school day for an 

on-going illness, please 

could you bring a bottle 

into school and fill in the 

Google Form online. 

 

We have a small supply for 

emergencies only. 

 

 School Lunches 

 

From 1 October 2023 the cost 

of a school lunch will increase 

to £2.70.  This is the first 

increase in the cost of a school 

lunch for many years and we 

have worked with Accent to 

keep the rise to a minimum 

and ensure that the cost is in 

line with that charged by other 

local schools.  
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